
Dear Parent, 

We are delighted to introduce you to Sperrin College and encourage you and your child to visit our 2024 
Open Event. 

This year we will be hosting bookable, guided tours of the college campus. The tours will take place every 
15 minutes on 16th January from 5:30-7:15pm & 17th January from 3:30-5:15pm. Tickets are freely 
available via Eventbrite. You can find further information on our Open Event page below:

http://www.sperrincollege.com/open-event.html

As a high performing integrated school, we have achieved consistently outstanding results in GCSE and A 
Level over many years. This high level of pupil performance has enabled our young people to move forward, 
studying a wide range of subjects at local and UK wide universities and also into the world of work. 

Our young people enjoy a broad and balanced educational experience which values diversity and is 
underpinned by the belief that ability is not fixed. We have a success pathway for everyone. Our Grammar 
& All-Ability pathways serve the most academically able and those who are more vocationally inclined.  

We would encourage you to read our 2024 Prospectus using the following link: 
http://www.sperrincollege.com/prospectus.html 

To find out how to make an application please follow the link below: 
https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. You can phone directly to our school office on: 
028 7963 4177 
or use the contact form on our website, and we will get back to you:  
http://www.sperrincollege.com/contact.html

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs B Heron - Principal - B.Ed.(Hons) PQH(NI) M.Ed



GCSE - 2023

99%
of all pupils achieving 

5 or more 
A*-C grades.

A LEVEL - 2023

94%
of all entries were 

A*-C
grades.
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